

INFORMUS"

SERVICE EXCELLENCE

FOR PSA MEMBERS: MUNICIPAL INFRASTRUCTURE SUPPORT AGENCY (MISA)

20-03-2024

Change of PSA Chief Negotiator

The PSA effected internal changes in terms of alignment of activities to increase capacity and improve service to members. Therefore, members are advised that with effect from 1 March 2024, Mr Prince Mthombeni will assume the role of Chief Negotiator on behalf of the PSA.

The contact details are as follows:

Email: prince.mthombeni@psa.co.za

Cell number: 082 880 8947

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA's website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER